
FREEDOM SUMMER AND BEYOND: 
A COMMEMORATION

JUNE 21-23, 2014
NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA

Fifty years after the Freedom Summer projects throughout Louisiana and the formation of the first chapter of 
the Deacons for Defense and Justice in Jonesboro, 51 years after the brutal repression of civil rights activism in 
Plaquemine almost took the life of James Farmer and others, and 53 years after a cadre of young people from New 
Orleans joined the Freedom Rides and trained others in nonviolence, it is clear some progress has been made. Just 
as clear, however, is that many problems remain. 

This conference, organized by the Louisiana CORE Legacy Committee (a group of former CORE workers), is a 
reunion of kindred spirits; a commemoration of the accomplishments of 60s’ activism; and, most importantly, an 
examination of what we can and should be doing to address the many contemporary problems in Louisiana and 
in the nation.

THE LOUISIANA CORE LEGACY COMMITTEE

TO RECEIVE MORE INFORMATION AS IT BECOMES AVAILABLE, PLEASE CONTACT 
JUDITH ROLLINS (JROLLINS@WELLESLEY.EDU) OR

SHARON BURGER TOWNSEND (SHARONLTOWNSEND@GMAIL.COM)

TO MAKE A TAX-DEDUCTIBLE CONTRIBUTION, PLEASE SEND YOUR CHECK TO
FRIENDS OF THE LOUISIANA CIVIL RIGHTS MUSEUM

4239 SOUTH CLAIBORNE AVENUE
NEW ORLEANS, LA 70125

(MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO “FRIENDS OF THE LOUISIANA CIVIL RIGHTS MUSEUM”
FOR “LOUISIANA CORE LEGACY COMMITTEE”)

CO-SPONSORS: 
FRIENDS OF THE LOUISIANA CIVIL RIGHTS MUSEUM, TULANE UNIVERSITY, WELLESLEY COLLEGE, XAVIER UNIVERSITY
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